
Glacier National Park

Adjust Your Summer Time Expectations 2025

Due to record breaking visitation, Glacier National Park has instituting an online 
reservation system (ticketed entry) for the Going-to-the-Sun Road corridor between the 
park’s West and St. Mary Entrances between June 13 through September 28 timed 
entry vehicle reservations are required for the west side of Going-to-the-Sun 
Road and North Fork from 7 am to 3 pm.   Consider early or late entrance.


Timed Entry Vehicle Reservation Tickets Online

Or by calling the Reservation Line: 877-444-6777
https://www.nps.gov/glac/planyourvisit/vehicle-reservations.htm
A Entrance pass/entry fee is required for all vehicles

You can do so on line here: https://www.recreation.gov/sitepass/74280    


GNP website: https://www.nps.gov/glac/index.htm

“Thousands of tired, nerve-shaken, over-civilized people are beginning to find out 
that going to the mountains is going home; that wildness is a necessity”


― John Muir


Strangers are just friends you haven't met yet. Many visitors report sparking new 
friendships with their fellow travelers on the trail. Don't expect your trip to be all solitude 
and be considerate to everyone else looking for peace. Respect other visitors and 
protect the quality of their experience.
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